
My name is Kathleen Hynes and I live in Salem.  I support HB 2006 
because it is past time we enact reasonable regulations on guns just like 
we have done with screening people who enter our Capitol.  If our current 
legislators do not pass HB 2005, when will you? The majority of 
Oregonians have clearly stated they want reasonable gun controls; what 
are you waiting for? 
 


